
 
 

MATH MATTERS 
 

The mathematics honor society Pi Mu Epsilon, in cooperation with the math 

club PI, is again sponsoring the annual student talks event MATH MATTERS, 

and you are invited to make a presentation.  

 

Talks, ten to fifteen minutes in length, can be on any topic of interest to you in 

mathematics or statistics (they do not need to be on original research).   If you’re 

not sure about a topic, you may want to speak to one of us or to one of your 

math instructors.  Thanks to contributions from faculty that are being matched by 

the national organization Pi Mu Epsilon, awards totaling at least $200 will be 

made. 

  

The event will be held in KT 216 at noon on Wednesday, April 18.  
 

If you decide to give a talk, please us know soon (and definitely by April 9), 

either by e-mail to beineke@ipfw.edu or to one of the advisors in KT 288 or 262 

or the Math Office) with the information requested below (the title can be 

provisional and the abstract can be supplied later).  

  

We encourage you to participate! 
 

Professors L. W. Beineke and D. W. Townsend, Advisors  

Adam Dreihaus, Chapter President 

Indiana Zeta Chapter of Pi Mu Epsilon 

 

- - - - - - - - 
     

Name: 

 

e-address: 

 

Title of talk: 

 

Abstract: 
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